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c/o Pensacola Futbol Club  l  10360 Ashton Brosnaham Rd  l  Pensacola, FL 32534  l  www.gulfcoasttexans.com
September 17, 2012 Board Meeting Minutes

Attendees:

Jeff Gulsby, President

Billy Mims, Vice President
David Kemp, DOC
Cynthia Ellis, Treasurer
Ginny Stevens, AR
Dawn Hart, Club Manager
Gerald Praylow, Select Commissioner

Kim Stacey, Tournament Director (John Stacey via telephone conference)

Bill Cross, Referee Assignor

Jeff Gulsby, Board President, called the meeting to order at 6:10 p.m. in the Multi-Purpose Room at the Stadium Complex.

April through August 2012 minutes reviewed; motion to approve was entered by Billy Mims with a second by Gerald Praylow.

John Stacey

· 161 teams currently registered
· Tournament update provided

· Will be using fields in Pace

Bill Cross, Referee Representative:

· Needs Approximately 125-130 refs for tournament; has 50 to date

· Water donated by Beef O’Brady’s for refs

Jeff Gulsby, President:

· Discussed need to fill Secretary position

Billy Mims, Vice President:

· 2 used 2008 Toro Golf Carts available for purchase for $2,647.00 as is or $3,200.00 serviced

· Rec Soccer has begun

· Sandy Sansing came out and made donations; free clinic 09-24-12

· Fundraising opportunity – 1 new car nationally and 20 entertainment systems; $5 per ticket; we keep ticket sales up to 2000 tickets

· Sign sponsorships for tournament are for sale for $50 

Motion entered by Cynthia Ellis to purchase one golf cart with a second by Gerald Praylow, 0 opposed.

Dawn Hart, Club Manager:

· Parking fees discussed

· Perdido using our fields for Florabama

· New goals came in for fields 5 and 6

· Doug would like to meet with coaches regarding them moving goals back to their spot when they are finished using them during practices

· County is working on light poles

· Rec is going on – games during week

· Field conditions discussed – may need to sod

Ginny Stevens:

· Financials provided

· East Division fees discussed

David Kemp, DOC:

· Discussed U12G teams

· All else is going well

· Most coach items are in

· Requested polos for coaches – white

· Street soccer courts discussed

· College combine December 15th
Gerald Praylow, Select Commissioner:

Would like to consider Dallas Cup for next year.

Look for survey to parents/players.

Meeting adjourned at 7:50 p.m. by Jeff Gulsby, President.
Submitted for approval,

Cynthia Ellis

PFC/GCT Board Treasurer
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